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A fax bulletin for the Molina Healthcare of Washington Provider Network

Health Care Authority’s Clinical Data Repository 

(Medicaid)  

The Health Care Authority (HCA) is advancing Washington’s capabilities to collect, share and use 
integrated physical and behavioral health information from a provider’s Electronic Health Record 
systems (EHRs) by implementing the Washington Link4Health Clinical Data Repository (CDR).  

HCA has partnered with OneHealthPort to develop and manage the CDR. For more information about 
the steps that need to be taken to participate in the CDR, please visit the HCA’s CDR website, hosted by 
OneHealthPort, at https://www.onehealthport.com/cdr-washington-healthcare-authority.  

Please also review HCA’s flyer on the CDR at https://www.hca.wa.gov/assets/program/cdr-one-
pager.pdf. You can contact the HCA’s HIT group for CDR information at (360) 725-1514 or email 
healthit@hca.wa.gov.  
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